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Royal Mail Engineering Apprenticeship 

Those who registered their interest in this please 

attend a short meeting at the very start of lunch 

time on Wednesday 18th September for more 

information!  

Nursing Work Experience 

The NHS are offering a rare opportunity for work 

experience for those aiming to apply for this 

career… please come to F054 to receive details on 

how to apply  

DYW Weekly Bulletin! 

Please inform senior pupils of the following opportunities and 

events. Any questions- feel free to see Miss Hendrie in F054  

My World of Work Registration 

The My World of Work website is a useful website which helps young people of all ages plan their 

future career paths and find out more about the many pathways available to you! 

The website has many important and useful functions including: 

Quizzes to help work out your strengths             Career profiles                                  CV Builder 

 

 

 

 

In order to get the full benefit of this website you need to be registered! The majority of pupils in 

Bishopbriggs Academy are but if you are not you will be soon… 

Any S4 pupil who is not registered will be given a time to attend a registration workshop during period 

6 on Tuesday 17th September- please ensure you attend, and Miss Hendrie and our Careers Advisors 

will help you register! 

Any S5 or S6 who is not registered should register ASAP… Miss Hendrie will spend lunch and S6 study 

periods helping unregistered S5s/S6s register next week. 

 


